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WORKSHOP MEETING 
August 14, 2018 

                                                 

                                                                    Brandon Butler, Chairperson 
                                                                                  Daniel Jenkins, Vice Chairman 
                                                                                  Christie Slaughter 1st Secretary 
                                                                                  Mike Anderson, 2nd Secretary 
                                                                                  Patti Carroll, Mayor 

                                                                                  Derek Burks, Commissioner 
                                                                                  Salvatore Cali 
                                                                    Jim Power 
                                                                                  Sheree Qualls  

 

Present: Butler, Jenkins, Slaughter, Anderson, Burks, Cali, , Qualls  
Absent: Power 
Others Present: City Engineer Will Owen, City Attorney Andrew Mills, City Planner 

Kristin Costanzo, Codes Clerk Sharon Hall, Codes Inspector Micah 
Sullivan  

      Butler called the meeting at 6:05p.m.   

1. DISCUSSION ON THE PUDS (PLANNED UNIT 

DEVELOPMENTS) FOR RESIDENTIAL SUBDIVSIONS 

• Will Owen discussed having one more workshop next 
month for the intent to send Zoning Ordinance, Design  
Review, Subdivision Regulations for them to review and 
make suggestions. 

• Meeting was closed 6.58 p.m. 
 

 
 
_______________________                              ________________________ 
Chairperson                                                        Secretary 
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